DRUMMOND ISLAND TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING JANUARY 3, 2023

DRUMMOND ISLAND TOWNSHIP HALL 29935 E. PINE ST. DRUMMOND ISLAND, MI 49726

Clerk Havens called the special meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Because of the lack of a supervisor, it was moved by Treasurer Stevenson, supported by Trustee Matkovich that Clerk Havens be selected as chairperson for the meeting.

Clerk Havens called roll. Treasurer Stevens, Clerk Havens, Trustee Cameron and Trustee Matkovich were present.

Motion made by Trustee Matkovich, supported by Trustee Cameron that the minutes of the regular meeting of December 6, 2022 be approved as read.

Motion carried 4-0

Motion made by Trustee Matkovich, supported by Trustee Cameron that the minutes of the special meeting of December 8, 2022 be approved as read.

Motion carried 4-0

Motion made by Trustee Matkovich, supported by Trustee Cameron that the minutes of the special meeting of December 19, 2022 be approved as read.

Motion carried 4-0

Motion made by Trustee Matkovich supported by Trustee Cameron that the accounts payable in the amount of \$34,036.71 be paid.

Motion carried 4-0

Moved by Trustee Cameron, supported by Treasurer Stevenson, that Jerry Newell, Ken Malone and Meade Gable be appointed to the Board of Review for a 2 year term ending December 31, 2025.

Motion carried 4-0

Moved by Trustee Cameron, supported by Trustee Matkovich that the Township Office budget be increased by \$2,500 as requested.

Motion carried 4-0

Moved by Trustee Cameron, supported by Treasurer Stevenson that Robert Anderson be hired as Park Manager beginning with the 2023 season.

Motion carried 4-0

There was discussion about the reappointment of Delores Weber as Deputy Treasurer and Brooke Milbrandt gave an Assessor report. Silent Sports gave a written report. There was public input about the upcoming Supervisor candidate interviews. The process for the interviews was explained to the community members present. (Full house)

The Supervisor interviews started at 6:55 p.m.

Chad Cameron, Tom Gibbons, Lynette Girard, and Michelle Wallace were interviewed. The community was welcomed to send questions prior to the meeting and the 4 board members added their own questions. The list was narrowed to 8 questions. All candidates were asked the same 8 question in the

JANUARY 3, 2023 PAGE 2

same order. Prior to the interviews the candidates were asked to leave the room. After their interview they were welcomed to stay during the other interviews.

After the interviews Trustee Matkovich thanked everyone for coming and welcomed them back to future meetings.

Motion made by Trustee Cameron, supported by Treasurer Stevenson, to adjourn at 7:40 p.m.

Motion carried 4-0

Submitted by,

Carolyn Havens, Township Clerk